

Tolland, Connecticut 06084 • Phone - 860 930-2195 • Fax / 860 871-0346

April 7, 2008

This memo is written as a letter of recommendation in strong support of Bill Nieman and A1 Snowplowing and Landscaping.

Bill and his associates have worked extensively for me for over eight (8) years. It doesn't matter if the job is snow plowing, installing lawns, or building patios and retaining walls, I know the job is done right. Bill and his team take great pride in their work and it shows, they have been exceptionally polite and have treated myself and my clients with the utmost respect and courtesy. I find Bill and A1 to be very skilled, competent, dependable and honest, always anxious and willing to go the extra length to please.

It is with pleasure that I recommend Bill and his team at A1 Snowplowing and Landscaping. I look forward to a continued working relationship with Bill and A1.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Stosonis, President

Ct Heritage Homes, Inc.